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Welcome 
A warm welcome to the parents who joined us during our first term. 
We hope you are all enjoying the fabulous facilities available at the 
kindergarten 
  
Poppy Day 
The kindergarten took part in a collection for Poppy Day. 
  
Oneg Shabbat 
The children always enjoy their Shabbat Party, where they take it in 
turns to be Aba, Ima, Yalda, Yeled and Chaverim, (Mum, Dad, Son, 
Daughter and Friends. 
Chagim  (Jewish Holidays) 
All the Chagim have been celebrated appropriately with fabulous 
artwork and delicious delicacies.  
  
Lighting Up Time  
The children of both classes are looking forward to lighting up their 
classrooms and homes with their clay chanukiot. 
  
Chanukah Concert 
The Chanukah concert will be on 10th December at 9.30am. 
Due to the size of the room, we ask for two representatives only per 
child. 
  
KIDS 
Committee are looking forward to their first event – A Chanukah Fair 
at Childwall shul on Sunday 2nd December. 
On behalf of all the staff and children we would like to thank the KIDS 
committee for all their dedication and hard work to raise funds for the 
kindergarten, and to you parents thank you in advance for supporting 
the Chanukah Fair. Over £700 was raised at this event last year. 
  
  
A Helping Hand 
We would like to thank  
Mrs Judy Cohen,  Helene Blankstone, and Anne Reuben for 
volunteering in the kindergarten. 
Parents if you have a hobby which you would like to share with the 
children, or you would like to spend time in the kindergarten, please 
see a member of staff. 
  



Change of Address/Phone Number/Medical Conditions 
It is paramount that the kindergarten is kept up to date 

with any changes. 
  

Appropriate clothing 
Can I please remind parents/carers that children should  wear named 
appropriate winter clothing, so  they  can access the outdoor 
curriculum. (no converse style shoes please) 

Family Album 
To complete the family albums in both classes, can I please remind you to bring in 

some of your family photographs. 
The children are enjoying explaining to everybody who their family members are. 
  
Kindergarten finishes on Friday 21 Dec at 12.00noon for the children who do not 

have lunch, and 12.30pm for the children who do. We re-open on Thursday 3rd 

January 2013 
  
  
We would like to take the opportunity of wishing everybody a safe and happy 

holiday. 
  
  
  

 

 


